
December 3 Church Announcements 
 
 
The Grief Ministry has a Remembrance Tree in the Gathering Area for anyone that 
would like to hang an ornament in memory of their loved one. 
 
Usher Board No. 1 is in need of additional members. This board ushers on the second 
Sunday of each month. 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
 
The Official Board will meet today at 6:30 p.m. All members are urged to attend. 
 
The Men’s Fellowship will have its monthly meeting this Saturday morning at 8:00 a.m.  
All men are encouraged to attend. 
 
The Quarterly Church Meeting will be held on Friday, December 15 at 7:00 p.m.  All 
members are encouraged to attend. 
 

December Church Activities 
 
To start the holiday activities, the Sunday School Annual Christmas Program is next 
Sunday morning at 9:30 a.m. 
 
“A Soulful Christmas - Remembering the Good Times” is the theme of this year’s 
Christmas Cantata. The cantata is next Sunday at the 10:45 a.m. service. 
 
The church’s Christmas Party is Sunday, December 17 at 4:00 p.m. It will be an 
afternoon of excitement, fun, games and good food. Finally, come on out and take a 
picture with Santa Clause between 3:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
 
Baby Dedication will be held on Sunday, December 24 at the 10:00 a.m. worship 
service. If you would like your baby to be dedicated, please come by the church office 
and complete the information form by Sunday, December 17. 
 
Watch Night Services is New Year’s Eve night beginning at 10:30 p.m. Plan to end 
and begin the new year in worship. 
 
The Youth Ministry is planning to attend the “Resurrection Conference 2018" in 
Pigeon Forge at the LeConte Center. The program being held on January 19-21, 2018, 
is for middle, high school and college students. Students interested in attending are 
asked to sign-up in the Gathering Area by last Sunday and to pay the $40.00 fee if 
planning to attend the conference. For questions, please contact Anita Hemphill at 386-
7882 or email anitahemphill1961@att.net. 
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